PRESS RELEASE
EIIP EMForum.org Archive Now Available On DRC Website
October 6, 2014
In follow up to the June 30 notice of the closing of the EIIP, Avagene Moore and Amy Sebring proudly announce a partnership with the University of Delaware Disaster Research Center to host the EMForum.org Archive.  According to Moore: 
The disposition of the Archive was of prime concern as Amy and I approached the end of the EMForum work.  The Archive is a valuable tool as proven by the thousands of downloads and many personal testimonies of practitioners in diverse disciplines.  We are grateful to the DRC and extremely pleased that this resource will be accessible to all interested persons for the foreseeable future.
As stated by Dr. James Kendra, Director, and Patricia Young, Resource Collection Coordinator, of the Disaster Research Center:
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Disaster Research Center is very grateful to Avagene Moore for reaching out to us to suggest this perfect partnership.  We are also grateful to Amy Sebring for all of the behind the scenes work that she did to ensure that the EMForum.org archive was in such excellent shape when turned over to our guardianship.  The DRC welcomes this wonderful opportunity to further enhance what is already widely recognized as a premiere collection of information on the social science aspects of disasters by adding this stellar and eclectic collection of presentations that span EIIP's 17 year history.  We appreciate our role as custodians of this collection and we look forward to the new connections with the emergency management community that it will foster.
To access the EIIP EMForum.org Archive, please see the DRC’s E. L. Quarantelli Resource Collection at http://www.udel.edu/DRC/E.L.Q.ResourceCollection/Main.html.  There you will find additional background information regarding DRC's partnership with the EIIP and a link to the full collection of EMForum.org transcripts and recordings.

Note:  If you enrolled with Jackson State University for continuing education credit and wish to receive your certificate, please contact Kelly Beegle, kbeegle@jsu.edu .  The fee is $25.00. 
